
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – November 15, 2018 Business Meeting 

 
LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (November 16, 2018) – The Lower Providence 

Township Board of Supervisors took the following actions at the November 15th business 

meeting: 

 

Approvals and Authorizations 

• Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

▪ Minutes of the November 1, 2018 Board of Supervisors business meeting 

▪ Authorization of payment of bills in the amount of $442,361.52 

• Approved Resolution #2018-31 approving the revised preliminary/final land development 

plan for Audubon Square V – Phase 2. 

• Authorized the advertisement of the appointment at the Reorganization Meeting of BBD 

as the Township Auditor for the year 2018. 

• Reviewed S-18-02, a proposed two-lot subdivision at 801 N. Park Avenue. 

 

Presentations 

• Detective Scott Dreibelbis was recognized for his 10 years of service with the Lower 

Providence Township Police Department. 

 

Announcements 

• Planning Commission meting – Nov. 28 at 7:00 p.m. 

• Zoning Hearing Board meeting – Nov. 13 at 7:00 p.m. 

• 10th Annual Community Tree Lighting – Dec. 7 at 6:00 p.m. 

• Caring and Sharing holiday food drive is underway. Items can be dropped off at the 

Township Building weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

 

 
 


